                PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

           Coalville City Planning Commission
 

                              Public Hearing 

                                  Courthouse Hill Final Subdivision Plat
           270 North Main, CT-276
Public notice is hereby given that the Coalville City Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing to review, discuss, receive comment, and possibly recommend on the proposed Courthouse Hill Subdivision Plat, 270 North Main, CT-276, on Monday, October 17, 2022, beginning at 6:00 P.M. at the Coalville City Hall located at 10 North Main Street.  

The proposed Subdivision Plat requires a recommendation from the Planning Commission.  All interested persons may attend and make public comment or file written comment to be read into the public minutes. Questions, comments, or correspondence should be addressed to Coalville City.  

For further information, please contact RaeShel Hortin, City Treasurer, at Coalville City Hall, 10 North Main, PO Box 188, Coalville, UT  84017, 435-336-5981, cityhall@coalvillecity.org.

                In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing 

  special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) 
  during these hearings should notify the City Hall at least three days prior to the 
 
  hearing to be attended.

Posted: October 7, 2022 - Coalville City Hall, Coalville City Website, Utah Public Notice Website 
Published: October 7, 2022 - Summit County News 
Noticed: October 7, 2022 - Property Owners within 300 feet   

